
Despite the cut backs to funding for summer pro-
gram leaders, Gold Bar is committed to keeping our
playground awesome so there will be one full time
leader on site this summer! Join the exciting games,
sports, crafts, music, drama & special events! This is
a free drop-in program sponsored by the Gold Bar
Community league and government. Children
under the age of six must be supervised by
parent/guardian at all times. 

• Monday - Friday,  July 2 to August 22
• Mon - Thurs:  10 am - 5:30 pm

Fridays: 1:30 pm - 5:30 pm
• For children 6-12 years old

Report any concerns and especially positive feed-
back throughout the summer to Sharon Harker at
628-2971.
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Welcome New Neighbours
The Gold Bar community league would like to wel-
come new residents to our community by offering a
FREE 2013/14 membership card to them.  If you
have a new neighbor, or are new to the area your-
self, please contact Linda (780-463-9881) to receive
a FREE ONE YEAR membership.

Community Swim Update
The free community swim is not scheduled for the
summer but will resume in September at Hardisty.

Green Shack Doughnut Social 
Come meet the summer playground program 
leader and visit with neighbors and friends.

Thursday,  July 4 from 1 - 3 pm 

Gold Bar Community Playground
105 Ave and 46 Street

Gold Bar Casino short workers
Workers are needed for our Community League
Casino Fundraiser July 24th & 25th at Argyll
Casino! This is one of our major fundraisers we do
annually to help fund projects such as our new Hall.
To support us, please call Isabella @ 780.466.3895

Lunchroom Help Needed
Gold Bar Elementary School is looking to hire
workers to work in the lunchroom for the
2013/2014 school year. The job is from 11:30 a.m. to
12:30 p.m. on weekdays and pays an hourly wage.
There are at least 3 lunchroom workers each lunch
hour. Workers can work anywhere from 1 day/week
to every weekday - it is the choice of the worker.
Successful applicants will need to complete a police
check before beginning work. For more information
and to apply contact the school office at 780-466-
4116.

Gold Bar Preschool 
is currently accepting registration for the 2013/2014
school year. The preschool is a parent co-operative
with classes scheduled Mon, Wed, & Fri mornings.
The program focus is Kindergarten readiness and
provides both social & educational skills for 3 & 4
year olds.

For more information or to register please contact
Sheena MacKenzie at 780-461-8169 or Brenda
Wildeboer at 780-450-0636

The Green Shack Will Be Back!

9-11am FREE pancake breakfast open to all. 
[Donated and presented by Imperial Oil. 

Young Life volunteers on cleanup.]

10am Balloon animals

11am & 2pm Dynamo Dogs Agility Demonstration
in the Fulton rink [sponsored by Imperial Oil] 

11am - 3pm FREE Thistle Hill Farm Petting Zoo, face
painting and crafts [donated by Imperial Oil]

noon - 3pm cash barbeque by Young Life 
[groceries donated by Gold Bar Sobeys with 

proceeds going to support Young Life

noon - 3pm FREE temporary airbrush tattoos
[sponsored by Andy Verhagen of Remax Realty] 

FREE Inflatable Sumo Wrestling for ages 13 + up 
[donated by Mount Carmel Bible College] 

FREE Bounce house and obstacle course: ages 2+

RSVP: Imperial Oil has kindly donated 2 gift cards:
for a chance to win a $100 Sobeys gift card email
your name, phone #, and the number of people in
your family who plan to attend the breakfast to
rtlisowski@shaw.ca by Sep.20. Draw at 9:30 a.m.*

FOOD BANK DONATION:  Drop off a donation for
the Edmonton Food Bank and be entered in a draw
for a $50 Sobeys gift card. Draw at 1:55 p.m.*

All community league memberships for sale in hall.

*Must be in attendance to win.

All residents of Capilano, Fulton and Gold Bar communities are invited to attend the 3rd annual...

Saturday, 
September 2 1 , 20 13
At the Fulton Community League Field

( 61 St. and 1 0 3A Ave.)

greater Hardisty
Community 
Fun Day

i zs [like us!]
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Attention Gold Bar Residents! Building has begun!!
After nearly eight long years of hard work and perseverance, the
Gold Bar Community League is proud to announce that construc-
tion of our Community Centre will begin on June 18, 2013! 
To make the dream of a new Centre reality, our tenacious Building
Committee has generated $1.2 million dollars through public and
private donations, sponsorship and successful grant applications.
These funds will be used to complete Phase I of the construction
process and provide us with a versatile building that will serve our
community for generations to come.
There is more for us to do. Please watch for our Fall Fundraising
Fiesta to raise the additional funds we need to finish our new
Centre!
In the meantime enjoy your summer. Our playground and splash
park will be open and our construction area will be fenced off to
keep everyone safe. Have a great summer.
Laurie Scott,
Gold Bar Community Hall Building Chair

Need a Babysitter?
Our Community League has a babysitting registry
with a roster of local young people willing to
babysit on a casual basis. Call Lil at 780-466-4060 to
get a recommendation, or to sign up as a babysitter.

Our Condolences
An original resident of Gold Bar, Joseph
OSGUTHORPE passed away on March 4 at the age
of 97. Our condolences to his family.

Front Yards in Bloom 
Nominations are now open for 2013 and we need
you! Please nominate your favourite yard in your
neighborhood including edible front yards! Other
categories include: natural, and just plain pretty
front yards. Nominations will be accepted until June
30, 2013. Search www.edmonton.ca for more info.

2013/14  Scout Registration
Registration and Welcome Back BBQ will be held
on September 4 at Fulton Place Hall at 6:30 p.m.

Beavers (Ages 5-7), Cubs (Ages 8-11), Scouts (Ages
11-14) and Venturers (14-17).  For more informa-
tion, please call Bernie @ 780-461-8936.

Summer Family Nature Nights
Imagine going outside to play after dinner and
coming home sounding like an expert on aquatic
insects, birds, leaves or even the habits of urban
coyotes! The possibilities are endless in our natural
environment and we have the right nature enthusi-
asts to guide you through a summer of deepening
your connections to our beautiful, complex planet.

WHEN: Wednesday nights from 6:30-8pm in July
and August at different sites. The location for
Aug.14 is at Gold Bar Park.

There is also a need for volunteers. Youth, families
and nature lovers of all ages are welcome to join in
on the fun! Search www.edmonton.ca for more info.

FREE Dental Fluoride Program
Get FREE fluoride applications for your baby start-
ing at 12 months. Find out if your 12 to 35 month
old is eligible for FREE fluoride applications offered
by Alberta Health Services.

Low income families within Gold Bar area that
qualify can take their child/ren to Bonnie Doon
Health Centre for preventive FREE dental services.

For more information, call 1-866-408-LINK (5465)
or refer to the brochure at your local health centre.

Summer Music Lessons
Local private lessons (in your home or in a local
studio) in piano, bass, drums, theory and ear train-
ing for ages 5 and up. Lessons are tailored to indi-
vidual's needs.

For more info please contact Duane Clark at 780-
469-9029 or d.clark391114@gmail.com

Upcoming Bingo Dates
Thanks to ALL our volunteers! Call Lorna @ (780)
465-5594 to volunteer at bingo which raises money
for our community programs and new hall.

Parkway Bingo Hall
Sunday, June 23, 2013 - Evening & Late Nite
Tuesday July 23, 2013 - Evening & Late Nite
Sunday, August 25, 2013 - Evening & Late Nite 

Fort Road Bingo Hall
Saturday, August 3, 2013 - Afternoon & Evening
Tuesday, August 6, 2013 - Evening
Wednesday, September 11, 2013 - Evening

Gold Bar Communications
Please e-mail submissions to sondi@telus.net or
call Sondi at 780-468-2237 by SEP 4 for the Fall
newsletter. To submit an item to the SEV in the
Gold Bar section, also contact Sondi by the follow-
ing dates:

JUL 28, SEP 15, OCT 13, NOV 18

To post a message on the community sign located
at 106 Ave. & 47 St., please please contact LORIE
SMITH at lsmih@shaw.ca or 780-447-1110. 

To send a donation to the Building Committee, or
any correspondence, please mail to:

Gold Bar Community League
P.O Box 38124 Capilano
10155-50 St.  Edmonton, AB  T6A 3Y6


